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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY , LONG BEACH 
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Memorandum of Understanding 

Department of Linguistics 
College of Liberal Arts 

February 2020 (for 2019-20 review) 
 
This Memorandum of Understanding outlines the consensus reached by the Department of 
Linguistics, the College of Liberal Arts, and the Division of Academic Affairs, based on the 
recent program review (self-study in June 2019, the external review in October 2019, and UPRC 
report in January, 2020). It describes the goals to be achieved, and the actions to be 
undertaken by all parties to this MOU to achieve these goals, during the next program review 
cycle.  Progress toward goals is to be addressed in an annual report. 
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workload and course scheduling. 
 

   
This MOU has been read and approved by: 
 
Linguistics Department Chair:   ____________________________ Date:   __________    
                                    Nancy Hall 
 
 
College of Liberal Arts Dean:   ____________________________ Date:   __________ 
      David Wallace 
 
 
Vice Provost Academic Programs:  ______________________________ Date:  ___________   
                 Jody Cormack 


	California State University, Long Beach

